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What's Trending is your new source for news in the library world! 
Problem viewing this email? Click here. 

, your membership number is .

 

Check out the New Edition of
the Partnership

The new edition of Partnership: The
Canadian Journal of Library and Information
Practice and Research is now available!

Here are just a few of the thought
provoking articles:

How Cute! Race, Gender, and
Neutrality in Libraries by Gina
Schlesselman-Tarango
Jumping Into The Deep: Imposter
Syndrome, Defining Success and the
New Librarian by Sajni Lacey and
Melanie Parlette-Stewart
Coding and Professional
Development-Part 1: A Study in
Contradictions by Sam Popowich

READ MORE >>

 

New Deadline for Projects with
Provincial Impact

Projects applying for the Ontario Trillium
Fund Grant with provincial impact that have
a broad geographical reach are now due
Sept. 27.

What is a project with provincial impact?
Projects with provincial impact are those
that reach a minimum of three catchments,
or two if one catchment is in the North (that
includes the Northwestern – Algoma,
Cochrane, Manitoulin, Sudbury – Muskoka,
Nipissing, Parry Sound, Timiskaming
catchments).

The criteria for this program is the same as
for the Grow Investment Stream, except for
the scope, reach and impact of the project.

APPLY TODAY >>
 

Attention Ontario Public and First Nation Libraries: Improving
Library Digital Services (ILDS) Fund Grant 

On June 22, the Ministry announced a $3 million investment through the ILDS fund that will
support up to 307 libraries and library organizations across the province. The ILDS fund will
improve digital resources and services in provincially funded public and First Nation public
libraries to better connect people to web-based information and opportunities. To meet local
needs, the program may support Wi-Fi hot spot lending programs, hardware and software
resources, and technology-focused training opportunities. 

Libraries received notice in early September. This is a reminder that to receive your grant,
you must submit before Sept. 29.
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